
Parish Pastoral Council Minutes   

March 17, 2016 

  

Members Present:  Fr. Frank,  Debra Pavicic,  John Fout,Jerry Gardner,  Michelle Curnow, 

Ellen Wentz, Bill Starr, and Scott Phillips 

Members Absent, Mark Ebreo Matt Gibbons, Scott Spanbauer, and Clare Charzewski 

  

Opening Prayer   

John 

Presentation and Review of Secretary’s minutes  

Michelle Curnow  

Past meeting minutes were approved.  

 

Father’s Good News Commentary 

 

Potential New Members for Pastoral Council  

Father Frank would like to have more parish members apply for positions on council therefore 

on the weekend of April 23rd/24th current members will speak at each mass about council 

positions.  At the next PPC meeting, a general statement will be created. 

The following will potentially speak at each Mass 5:-00- Deb, 8:00 -John, 9:45 -Scott Phillips, 

11:30- Clare. 

 

Hospitality Ministry 

Starting in April, the hospitality ministry will be handing out a welcome brochure to all who are 

welcomed at the beginning of Mass.  

 

Stewardship Conference is on April 30th if anyone is interested let Father know. 

 

A symposium on conversions will be held by the diocese in Huntersville on Sept 29 . 

 

A reception (wine and cheese) for new members will be on April 24 from 6-8pm.  PPC 

members are encouraged to go and greet the new members. 

 

Spaghetti Dinner for Catholic Heart Camp raised $3,500 

 

Planning for VBS is underway 

 

 

Faith Formation- Changes are coming soon for middle school FF from being moved to Sunday 

morning to Sunday evenings.  Similar to “Edge” program.  The parish is hiring another part 

time staff member to oversee middle/high/confirmation FF. 



 

Lent DVD- program is going well, there are 15 groups and the DVDs are for sale. 

 

A new camera has been installed for the live Mass. 

  

Pentecost is early this year May 15th 

 

Father’s summer goal is to have the grounds cleaned up. 

MAK center is gong green with new self- flushing toilets in the restrooms and automatic on off 

lights. 

 

Father Frank asked members “How are we doing as a parish”: 

 

Members mentioned the changes in the MAK center for overflow with Masses has improved 

worship environment.  The table layout change for coffee and doughnuts helps with flow of 

people after Mass. 

 

Closing Prayer: Scott Phillips 

Adjournment  

Next PPC meeting is April 21, 2016 at 7pm  

  
  


